
Friday 7
th

 November 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you may know, Children In Need is on Friday 14th November and, like previous 

years we have chosen to support this charity.   

 

This year, the Pupil Council have decided to follow the Super Hero theme inspired by 

the celebrity supporters.  Children and Staff are encouraged to dress up as a Hero. 

There will be a trophy for the best dressed superheroes as judged by Pupil Council. 

Remember you don’t have to use a real super hero costume, you could dress as 

someone who is a hero to you, or you could just make it up and create a new one. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 for this event. 

 

Raffle tickets will also be on sale at the gate from Monday, with the chance to win a 

selection of prizes including a lovely Build a Bear Pudsey. One ticket will cost 50p 

and a strip will be £1.50. The raffle will be drawn on Friday during assembly. 

 

The Staff and Governors will be taking part in a bake off competition and their 

creations will be sold after school in the hall along with some other refreshments. The 

cakes will be sold for 50p a slice. 

 

We look forward to seeing your costumes!  

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

India Lowrie 

 

On behalf of the Pupil Council.   

 

 

 

  


